
lr. Peter C. Zal'arian 
4 .3ates Road 

January 4, 1978 

1'/atertO\'m, .fassac. usctts 02172 

Dear ~. Za'arian: 

We greatly appreciate t1e renewal of your 

Stewardship of St. Vartan, a~d your gift of 

$100 for that purpose. 

Our ,'ece ipt .~umber 2 7913 is enclosed. 

:enclosure 

me 

You s sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


